
 

 

 
 
  Dear Families, 

 
 Welcome back! I hope you all had 

a wonderful, relaxing break. I’m looking 

forward to seeing everyone back at 

school. January is a great time for 

teachers and students. Everyone is 

refreshed and ready to begin again. 

 We will start our month with some 

descriptive writing, moving into narratives 

and persuasive essays. Our grammar 

curriculum deepens with continued 

sentence analysis and verb tenses. In 

math, 4ths will begin working with cross 

multiplication, 5ths focus on order of 

operations and 6ths are working on 

learning how to cube root. 

 Yay for fun-filled learning and 

activities at Montessori Academy!  

 
**Please remember to make sure your 

child has proper gear for the weather. If 

there is snow on the ground students 

need snow pants, snow boots, jackets, 

hats, and gloves. 

All School Bulletin  

 

Jan. 15- Human Rights Day- No 

School 

 

Jan. 19- Spirit Dress- Sparkle  

& Shine 

 

 

 

Room 9 Bulletin  

 

Birthdays: 

 

January 13th- Branson Thill 

 

January 28th- Tomas Melchor 
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